
To the honorable senators on the committee. I strongly oppose this proposed law. It infringes on our second amendment rights and 
will only cause the honest law abiding citizens to be stripped of their constitutionally protected rights. The OSP and Oregon law 
already sets the gold standard for background checks. This will create a loophole for those that oppose citizens from owning lawfully 
purchased and owned firearms from obtaining them. My children will be the ones this law impacts. As with all the proposed anti gun 
legislation in play we will look more like California than the pioneering state of Oregon soon creating a less safe community overall. 
The statistics are clear, were there are strong CCL and community ownership of firearms there is a lower incidence of crime. Please 
stop the assault on our 2nd amendment rights.


